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PUBLIC NOTICE: 

REQUEST FOR RECEIPTS AFTER TRANSACTING 
 

The public is being urged and reminded of the following: 

a) Where a sale is made in foreign currency, the invoices, till slips, or receipts recording 

that sale transaction must be issued in foreign currency.  

b) Where a sale is made in both local currency (ZWL) and foreign currency, the invoices, 

till slips, or receipts must reflect the correct respective currency details. 

c) To always request or be issued with a receipt/invoice in the currency of trade as used 

in the transaction. 

d) Report any such business that do not comply with issuance of invoices, till slips or 

receipts showing the correct currency of trade. Please report to the nearest ZIMRA 

Office or ZIMRA HOTLINES 08004422/08004423 or through the email address:    

Non-FiscalisationReport@zimra.co.zw 

 

In view of the COVID-19 Pandemic, We Encourage Our Clients to Maintain Social 

Distance and Utilise ZIMRA online services 

 

For more information, visit ZIMRA website www.zimra.co.zw or follow us on:  

Twitter  https://twitter.com/Zimra_11;  

Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/ZIMRA.ZW   

 

Public Notice number 38 of 2021.  
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